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CAPA to showcase best of Asian cuisine in 

‘Taste of Asia 2014' 
 

“Taste of Asia,” hosted yearly by Council of Asian Pacific Americans (CAPA) to showcase 

best of Asian cuisine, will be held on Sunday, August 10, 2014, 1pm-3pm, in the 

Philippine American Community Center (PACCM) in Southfield, CAPA President Robert 

Riparip announced. 

Various groups will provide favorite dishes to be served to the guests who will have the 

opportunity to sample Asian foods at one occasion.  In the past “Taste of Asia” events, 

several countries were represented, including - China, Japan, South Korea, India, 

Taiwan, Vietnam and the Philippines. 

Riparip said that during the event, CAPA will push its program to recruit more 

members.     

Preparations for the affair are now going on. Invitations will be sent out soon by CAPA 

Executive Director Pina Chhaya to CAPA’s friends, supporters and partner organizations.  

 


